

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning

Date: 9/19/23

Re: CIP

On 9/19/23 Finance Director Van Rossum presented the City Capital Improvement Plan to City Council. Within the document was our request for \$400,000 for an office build out and sorter machine, with a redesign in the workroom and the addition of a wall in adult fiction in 2024.

While no action is taken at this meeting, it was the first step to the approval process for our future project.

